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Dear Parents, 
 
This week, we have been exploring our Christian value of thankfulness by trying to stay positive and finding joy in situations 
which may be a challenge. Rev’d Dawn told us the story (with help from the children) of the 10 lepers who all forgot to say 
thank you, apart from one. She reminded us what joy it brings to people to hear the words ‘thank you’ and we all promised 
to try and remember to do it. 
 
It has been lovely to see the children being so caring and patient with each other this week, especially at lunchtimes when 
the older children have been playing football and other games with the younger ones and reading together during Reading 
club.  
 
Student Council 
Last week, we announced the children who had been voted by their classmates to be the Student Council representatives 
for their class. Today, the following children all received their Student Council badges; Aviana, Ellen (Copeland class) Jessica, 
Pablo (Durrington class) Catherine, Harry (Fitzwalter class) Jacob and Ruby (Quickbury class). 
Alfie and Lucy were also given the title of Head Students for their helpful, responsible and kind nature. They always 
demonstrate our TERRIFIC values and are great role models to the rest of the school. 
 
Happy Book 
Summer and Ruby wanted to thank Leia, Lyra, Tilly, Rose and Minnie for being so kind and polite to them and Mrs Ashbee 
thanked Alfie for being so helpful.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Finley was very proud of his Trainer of the Week award which he received for his skill and sporting achievements 
while playing in goal and Poppie has made so much progress in swimming that she was presented with 3 certificates! 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Fay, Ivy, Lucy, Laura, Charlie, Alfie, 
Noah, Elsie-Mae, Max, Mitchell, Edith, Amelie, Tilly, Belle, Jacob, Amalie, Joshua, Sophia, Catherine, Isabella, Jessica, Kayla, 
Reggie, Harry, Maisie, Patrick, Ruby, Sonny, Harry, Finley, Archie and Poppie. Lucy, Laura, Charlie, Max, Mitchell, Jacob, 
Joshua, Harry, Harry and Finley have achieved their Silver Mathletics award and Charlie, Jacob and Joshua were very proud 
of their Gold Mathletics award. Our Class Spelling Shed Superstar is Durrington class with 29,108,151 points and our Top 10 
Super-Spellers are Catherine, Alfie, Patrick, Edith, Harry, Amalie, Mitchell, Pablo, Remy and Ray. 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have tried to focus on staying positive. 
Copeland: Esmeé has remained so positive this week even when things have been tricky. She is always willing to have a go 
at new things. 
Durrington: Rose always finds the positives in situations. She has a great, positive attitude to her learning. 
Fitzwalter: Patrick really enjoys all learning and has shown great enthusiasm for all subjects. 
Quickbury: Maisie is always positive and turns every challenge into an opportunity. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
Charlie has a very positive attitude to his learning and really challenged himself in maths this week. 
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to Isabelle who is 10 years old today and Ruby who will be 11 tomorrow.  
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
Church service to welcome our new Reception children 
Reception and Year 6 screening 
 
Dates  
Sunday 10th October: Copeland class welcome in church 11am 
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Thursday 14th October: Harvest service in church 9:30am 
Friday 22nd October: Non-pupil day 
Monday 25th October-Friday 29th October: Half term 
Monday 1st November: Non-pupil day 
  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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